Dave Barthelmy

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2007 01:39 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

We have added over 50 new specimens to the website during the past couple of days.
* Some excellent display quality pieces were just added
* More Colorado specimens from the Don Belsher collection

* Specimens have been added to the "Sale Galleries"

Look for an update later today or tomorrow of interesting rare species and neat locality pieces. Also more "sale" items will be added
over the weekend.

Dan & Diana Weinrich
http://www.danweinrich.com
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